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New Preauthorization Requirements  

For Certain Provider-Administered Medications 

Effective Date: June 1, 2022 

Health Plan Affected: Johns Hopkins US Family Health Plan (USFHP) 

Type of Change: Process 

         
Explanation of Change:  

Effective June 1, 2022, Johns Hopkins HealthCare will require prior authorization to determine medical 

necessity for the following provider-administered medications under USFHP. This requirement affects 

members of all ages.  

View the Prior Authorizations 

 

For certain drug classes, USFHP has a preferred drug list. Please refer to complete lists of HCPCS codes 

available on the JHHC website to identify codes that have these additional requirements. 

 

Submitting Medical Injectable Preauthorization Requests:  

 Providers may complete and submit the USFHP Medical Injectable Prior Authorization Form 

along with clinical supporting documentation via fax to 410-424-2801. 

 

https://www.hopkinsmedicine.org/johns_hopkins_healthcare/providers_physicians/resources_guidelines/provider_communications/2022/Provider_Updates/pa_re_eff_jun_2022
https://www.hopkinsmedicine.org/johns_hopkins_healthcare/providers_physicians/our_plans/usfhp/pharmacy.html
https://www.hopkinsmedicine.org/johns_hopkins_healthcare/providers_physicians/resources_guidelines/forms.html

